
Classified Senate 7/2/2024 

 

Present – Aubrie Ross, Sharon Davidson, Suzanne Kohler, Amy Rel, Ana Del Aguila, Jennifer Tonn, 

Angelica Cazarez, Sherita Waters, Noel Fagerhaugh, Maria Glidden, David Rodriguez, Mila Jabbar, AJ 

Malaca, Ellie Hirstein, SF Franks, Paula Rose 

Classified retreat – change of speakers. Geisce Ly will be speaker, given a discount, will still get a 

discount to be used through block grant. David asks if we approved for funds to be used. The governing 

council approved. David said that due to time constraints the governing council can do it for emergency 

reasons. But it must be presented at Classified Senate meeting. Aubrie asked for a vote of approval. The 

cost will be $3000. Geisce Ly will meet us on July 25th.  

Discussion – Suzanne Kohler was concerned about cost initially. We looked at his resume and it fits in 

with what we are looking for.  

Classified Senate retreat will have a meeting on 7/3 

CLI recap – Maria Glidden shared – All the energy, force to be reckoned with. Sharing with others 

individually and campus wide. Helps her appreciate what we have on campus. Aubrie shared – getting to 

bond, share with others, she enjoyed time with folks. Next year, CLI will be at the end of June, in 

Sacramento. She will email out a save the date. 

There is an opening for a CS chair on Guided Pathways. Gives us an opportunity to speak up. There are 

also committees that we need people for, so if interested, please speak up. We want to make sure our 

voices are heard. Link in emails sent out. Questions ask Aubrie. 

Convocation – There will be a CS session at the end of day; Fun activities, getting to know each other 

across the district. Ideas? Please send to Aubrie so she can share with District office and Chabot. 

Flex day ideas – need ideas. Meeting with David Powers on 7/3 to brainstorm. Aubrie will share details 

later. She will send out a survey to understand what we need. David R. asked about the new 

professional development area and what the status is. Aubrie has heard nothing back from Dr. Foster. 

She meets with him in Aug. Franklin Covey – a lot of sessions that they can provide such as conflict 

resolution, managing difficult situations, etc. David R has some resources that we could use. It might be 

a good opportunity. The cost is mid-range, about 2 hours interactive - $2000.00 – like a keynote for 

classified but with materials. Aubrie asked David to email her with info.  Flex day will be very mixed. We 

can look at using Franklin Covey for the spring.  

Bylaws Workgroup meetings – worked on last year, stopped in Dec. Aubrie wants to get workgroup 

going again in September. 

Caring Campus – Jean will be sending out a survey. Please answer it. It is going to be important. She 

wants to start See's candy fundraiser, payroll deductions. These will pay for student scholarships, CS 

award. The form for payroll deductions needs to be upgraded.  

Treasury report – Paula – Conference funds were being drawn from Bulk grant first. Aubrie has been 

talking to the Business office and a form was sent back to Dr. Foster to make sure conference funds 



come out of the conference account before bulk grant. Maria Glidden conf exp is still pending with Bus 

office 

David – 4CS – not much to report, we have a great CLI and are working on a theme for CLI.  

SEIU- Jason (site VP), Daisy (site secretary), Everyone getting a 2% increase. There is a meeting coming 

up on what we would like to negotiate for next. We have $400 for each chapter that we can use for SEIU 

activities. New payroll salaries are up on the HR site and new evaluation forms are up too 

Board Meeting – Reynoso had questions about budget. Review link for board agenda. A few resignations 

are coming up. Aubrie will report next month.  

Next work group meeting is tomorrow. We are doing a lot. We have funds to spend, great ideas. 

Questions? 

Concerns? 


